
 

Keith and Helen Young 
 

BUNGENDORE NSW 2621 
 

18 October 2021   
 
Director - Social and Infrastructure Assessments 
Planning and Assessment 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
Locked Bag 5022 
Parramatta NSW 2124 
 

 

Dear Sir or Madam 
 

NEW HIGH SCHOOL IN BUNGENDORE 
APPLICATION NO. SSD-14394209 
 

We refer to the above state-significant development application. 
 
I object to the proposal, for the following reason(s): 
 

 
 it will substantially impact on the available community space in the heart of the village; 
 it will increase traffic movement through otherwise quiet streets; 
 the school will prove to be too small and any future expansion option will be limited or have 

further significant impact on surrounding areas, including further loss of community space. 
 if not currently contemplated, it is highly likely that in future years security fencing will be 

required around the school, further isolating the community and contrary to the stated 
objective of it being a shared community asset. 

 the scale and form of the proposed structure will significantly alter the heritage character of 
the heart of Bungendore. 

 
We  have not, and no associate of mine has made any political donation to any person in the 
two years preceding this submission.   
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
Keith and Helen Young 
 




